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LINGUISTIC SOCIETY OF PAPUA AND NEW GUINEA

FIFTH ANNUAL CONGRESS

- The Fifth Annual Congress of the Linguistic Society of Papua
and New Guinea will be held at the University of Papua and
New Guinea, Port-Moresby, from August 27 to 29, 1971. The
Congress will be held in conjunction with the Association of

Teachers of English in Papua and New Guinea.

The Congress will accept papers in the fields of General
Linguistics, Teaching of English as a Second Language, and
Linguistics of New Guinea and Oceania. In addition, there
will be a Public Symposium on "A National Language for Papua

and New Guinea".

Both members and interested non-members are cordially invited

to attend. Enquiries may be directed in the first instance to:

Mr. John Lynch,

Hon. Secretary,

Linguistic Society of Papua & New Guinea,
P.O. Box 1144,

BOROKO, T.P.N.G.






